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ATLANTA, GEORGIA – WELCOME, Y’ALL! 

DELTA AIR LINES ANNOUNCES NONSTOP SERVICE TO 

HARTSFIELD-JACKSON ATLANTA INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT 

 

Twice-Daily Flights Will Be Added to Delta’s July 2019 Schedule; 

Passengers Can Book Airline Tickets Today, Monday, November 12 

 

BURBANK, Calif., November 12, 2018 — Delta Air Lines announced this morning that 

it will begin twice-daily nonstop service on a Boeing 737-700 between Hollywood Burbank 

Airport (BUR) and Hartsfield-Jackson Atlanta International Airport (ATL) on July 8, 2019. 

Tickets for the service are now available for purchase at www.delta.com as follows:                                                  

   Depart Arrive 
BUR -  ATL  11:15 a.m. PDT   6:58 p.m. EDT 

BUR -  ATL    9:45 p.m. PDT    5:28 a.m. EDT (next day) 

 ATL - BUR   8:50 a.m. EDT 10:27 a.m. PDT 

 ATL - BUR   7:15 p.m. EDT   8:52 p.m. PDT 

 

Each Boeing 737-700 aircraft features 12 seats in First Class, 18 seats in Delta Comfort+, 

and 94 seats in Main Cabin, and is equipped with seat-back entertainment screens with free 

entertainment at every seat.  

Hartsfield-Jackson Atlanta International Airport, a global gateway and the busiest airport 

in the world, serves more than 100 million passengers a year, and offers more than 150 domestic 

and 70 international destinations.  

(more) 

http://www.delta.com/
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“Passengers from around the world and country can now travel through Atlanta, nonstop 

to Burbank, the media and entertainment capital of the world, and gateway to the Los Angeles 

basin.” says Hollywood Burbank Airport Executive Director, Frank Miller. “Likewise, 

passengers can depart from Hollywood Burbank Airport and travel just about anywhere in the 

world through Atlanta. Traveling overseas just got easier and more convenient.” 
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Hollywood Burbank Airport (BUR) is owned and operated by the Burbank-Glendale-Pasadena 

Airport Authority, a joint powers agency created in 1977 between the Cities of Burbank, 

Glendale and Pasadena. The airport serves over 4.7 million passengers annually and reaches 

13 nonstop destinations in the United States. More information can be found on the airport’s 

website, www.HollywoodBurbankAirport.com, and on the airport’s Facebook, Twitter, and 

Instagram feeds. 

 

http://www.hollywoodburbankairport.com/
https://www.facebook.com/hollywoodburbankairport/
https://twitter.com/fly_BUR
https://www.instagram.com/fly_bur/

